Al-Bayan International School
Parent Teacher Association

Empowering children to impact their community with strong character,

leadership, and compassionate behavior.

Membership Drive

January 2021

Dear BIS Parents,

Happy new year and may 2021 bring happiness and peace to all your family.

BIS PTA wants to work closely with you to make sure your child has the best educational experience
possible. We believe the best way to accomplish our goals is to get parents involved with their child at
home and at school. When this happens grades are higher, test scores rise, and your child’s self-esteem

will grow.

There’s a simple way to help make these outcomes a reality for your child: Become a PTA Member and Join

PTA! Our annual membership drive is open for parents to sign up and an email will be sent to you as soon
as you decide to join us. Your membership dues will help support all our great work and push our children
toward a better future.

BIS PTA Goals:

e Organizing events, sponsoring school events and awards for students. This year, more than any other

Year, we need to work together to find safe ways to help our students feel connected and engaged.

 Raising funds to supplement the school.

BIS PTA Accomplishments so far:
¢ Kuwait National Day Celebration
e BISPTA Logo challenge
e BISPTA English Reading challenge
e Winter Spirit Box
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When you become a PTA member you will be able to:

Voice your concerns to issues that affect your child at home, school, and in the community.

Stay informed and connected with the school.

Be involved and aware of decisions made at the school.

Gain a broader perspective of how you can play a supportive role in your child’s educational life.

Receive access to PTA events, activities and varying benefits for all your children registered to BIS.

BIS PTA Membership Drive:

BIS PTA membership drive is open and optional to all BIS families.

BIS PTA membership fees are not related to school funds/fees.
The amount of the membership drive is 10 KD per child for the whole year.

Families with more than three children will only pay 30 KD.
The membership drive is always open for registration and families can join anytime during the
academic school year.
The membership is completely separate from any obligation to volunteer or to make commitments
(but we hope you do!).

If you are interested kindly send us an email with your name and how many kids you have at BIS.

BIS PTA email: bispta@bis.edu.kw

An email will be sent to you to further explain how to pay your membership to BIS PTA.

Thank you for the support.

Sincerely,
BIS PTA
Sarah Al-Saleh Shenna Behbehani Mounera AL-Houti Suha Nssif
BIS PTA President BIS PTA Vice-President BIS PTA Treasurer BIS PTA Secretary
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